
To our reviewers, 

We thank you for taking the time to read our manuscript and offer suggestions for improvement. 

Below is the stated suggestion with an explanation of how it was addressed in the manuscript. 

Reviewer 1: 

I have reviewed the Peer-Review Report, the full text of the manuscript, and the relevant ethics 

documents, all of which have met the basic publishing requirements of the World Journal of 

Gastroenterology, and the manuscript is conditionally accepted. I have sent the manuscript to the 

author(s) for its revision according to the Peer-Review Report, Editorial Office’s comments and 

the Criteria for Manuscript Revision by Authors. Before final acceptance, the author(s) must add 

a table/figure to the manuscript. 

We added a figure to delineate the qualities of a sessile serrated lesion that are important to take 

note of when preforming a colonoscopy. 

 

We thank the reviewers again for their time and for the suggestion that they have offered. Please 

let us know if we have adequately addressed all concerns. 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Alexa Trovato 


